
 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

No Bag Day 

Classes 3 to 5 

 

Friday, 25th April 2025                                                                               SWS/ACD/2025-26/12 

   

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

As part of our commitment to experiential learning, we are providing our students with an 
opportunity to go beyond textbooks and engage in hands-on experiences to deepen their 
understanding of various concepts. To facilitate this, we’ll be observing a ‘No Bag Day’ for 
classes 3-5 on Wednesday, 30th April 2025. 

This initiative aims to make learning more enjoyable and effective by allowing students to 

participate in fun-filled activities aligned with their classroom lessons. 

  

 Please note: 

 Students are required to bring only their water bottle, tiffin, stationery-box and School Almanac. 

 

 Warm regards 

 
 Poonamjit Kaur 

 Principal 

 


